
 

 

WQ.46/2020 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR HEALTH AND SOCIAL SERVICES   

BY THE CONNÉTABLE OF ST. MARTIN 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 4th FEBRUARY 2020 

 

 

Question 

 

Will the Minister advise whether there are any plans in place to close the General Hospital’s Assisted 

Reproduction Unit (A.R.U.) and, if so, will he set out the justification for such plans? 

 

 
Answer 

 

There are no plans to close the General Hospital’s Assisted Reproduction Unit.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


